
FILE 
8672 Cadet Dr. N. 
Galloway, OH 43119 
June 2,2008 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio t— 
Docketing Division O 
RE: Case #07-1112-WS-AIR Q 
180 E. Broad Street, 13̂ ^ Roor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

We are writing with our concerns regarding the planned water rate increase. A thirty 
percent hike seems outrageously above current inflation rates, particularly so soon after a 
recent rate increase. 

Rease consider modifying such increase. 

These are particularty difficult times, economically. We understand about infrastructure 
needs, but perhaps these could be deferred or a gradual planned increase would suffice. 
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Thank you for considering our concerns 

Sincerely, 

Lawrence E. Daykin, and Margaret Carney Daykin 
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